
About the Project 

Caltrans, in partnership with 
District 58 Assemblymember 
Cristina Garcia, proposes to 
implement pedestrian and 
bicyclist improvements at the 
Interstate 710 (I-710) and 
Florence Avenue interchange. 
With introductory remarks from 
Assemblymember Cristina Garcia 
and Caltrans District 7 Director 
Tony Tavares, Caltrans staff will 
listen to your ideas and 
suggestions, as well as present 
some recommendations to 
improve safety and accessibility 
at the freeway ramps including, 
but not limited to, shorter 
crossings, more signage and 
roadway markings, lighting, and 
beautification.  

What are the benefits? 

• Create a more welcoming and
comfortable space for
community members to walk
and bike

• Increase driver awareness of
people walking and biking
while crossing the freeway
ramps

• Increase safety and
accessibility for all roadway
users

Please join us for a meeting to provide your input on what 
you would like to see improved at the I-710 & Florence 
Avenue interchange! 

When:  

Wednesday, March 16, 2022 

6:00pm-7:00pm  

Where (In-person, Virtual, by Phone): 

Bell Community Center  

6250 Pine Ave, Bell, CA 90201 

Virtual Webex Meeting  

https://bit.ly/710mtg0316 or QR code 

Select “Join by browser” 

Password: Caltrans710 

Join by phone: 1-408-418-9388 

Access code: 2489 762 1200#

If you would like to send written comments, please contact Peter Jones at 
Peter.Jones@dot.ca.gov  
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